

June 24, 2019

383 Sherwood Drive
Montpelier, VT 05602
Phone: 802.262.3292
familycenter@fcwcvt.org
www.fcwcvt.org
Find us on Facebook

Dear Community Business Partner:

Greetings! The Family Center of Washington County is holding its *3rd Annual Family Center Halloween Pin Smash*, a fun-filled, family-friendly bowling fundraiser at Twin City Lanes on Saturday, October 26. We will be broadcasting live with Froggy 100.9 during the event again this year and expect another large turnout. Thanks to the support of businesses like yours, we had an incredible turnout in 2018 and exceeded our fundraising goal, raising over \$14,000. This generosity makes it possible for us to provide the critical services that give children and families in Central Vermont the tools they need to succeed.

This year, due to an increasing number of families in need in our community, we are increasing our fundraising goal, but we need your help. Will you consider supporting families in our community through a sponsorship of this fun event?

Below are the threes sponsorship levels:

Kingpin Sponsor – \$1,000 includes advertising of your company's name in promotional materials, including radio advertising leading up to and at the event, plus print materials.

Strike Sponsor – \$750 includes advertising on promotional print materials and radio advertising at the event.

Spare Level – \$500 includes advertising of your company's name on promotional print materials.

Donations from businesses like yours help the Family Center serve over 3,000 individuals every year. Our mission is to *build resourceful families and healthy children to create a strong community* by providing early childhood and family support services throughout Washington County. Thanks to your support, *we are making a positive difference* in the lives of children and families one family at a time.

To pledge your donation, please contact Claire Kendall at clairek@fcwcvt.org, or to make your donation online, visit http://www.fcwcvt.org/donate/. If you are unable to contribute at the sponsorship levels above, donations are always welcomed and appreciated. Thank you for your support of the Family Center, where... It's Always About the Family.

Sincerely,

Kim, Claire & Joe

Kim Keiser, Board President Claire Kendall & Joe Ferrada, Co Executive Directors

Building resourceful families and healthy children to create a strong community